Ligonier Park Board Meeting — Monday, May 18, 2015
6:00 p.m. — Ligonier Sports and Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Daric Weimer, Jody Hathaway, Kathy Hagen
Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens: None

The meeting was called to order by Board President Brian Hite.
The board approved the minutes for April. Motion by Weimer, second by Hathaway. All ayes.
The board approved the claim registers for April. Motion Byers, second by Weimer. All ayes

Unfinished Business:

Fence being built to enclose splash pad is running behind schedule.

Splash pad is up and running.

Fountain down at the Fire Department needed maintenance as there was trouble with stone caving in.
Issues have been addressed.

New Business:

Mowing started up.

Quotes were presented on parking lot project.

Daric brought forth idea to institute “natural playgrounds” instead of pre-fab. Structures.

Parking bumpers added to Woodlawn Park skateboard to help with erosion caused by cars driving on
the grass.

Other Business: None

Programs:

TBall and Baseball begins June 8™
Soccer ends May 30"

Aerobics begins May 11"

Senior Fitness begins May 26™

The Meeting was adjourned at 6:35pm. Motion by Hagen second by Weimer. All ayes
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